
Decathlon Recalls Nabaiji Baby Inflatable Float with built-in harness (306392) 8752138 / 8752140 / 
8752139 
 
Decathlon has announced a voluntary recall of the Baby Inflatable Float.  
 
They have identified an overturning risk of the user. In case of reversing, there is a drowning risk 
because the child is tied by the buoy and his head could remain underwater without any possibility of 
finding back the right position. 
 

 
 
Affected units were sold between 1 February 2023 and 23 June 2023. Consumers who own this Nabaiji 
Baby Inflatable Float should stop using the product, and return it to their nearest Decathlon store for 
a full refund.  
 
For more information, please visit Decathlon’s website or contact their customer relations center from 
Monday to Sunday 0900AM – 1900PM.  
 

https://www.decathlon.sg/s/product-recall
https://www.decathlon.sg/s/contact-us

